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2 August 2012 

 

Hon Adriana Taylor MLC 

Inquiry Chair 

Integrated Transport Options 

Parliament House  

Hobart TAS 7000 

 

Dear Ms Taylor 

 

Please find enclosed a submission from the Tasmanian Bus Association to the inquiry in relation to the 

integrated transport options for Southern Tasmania.  

 

Included for your information is a copy of the Tasmanian Bus Association Policy Statement, together 

with the Sustainable Transport Policy for Tasmania, completed late 2009.  

 

Also enclosed is a copy of a DVD produced by the Bus Industry Confederation on the effectiveness of 

Bus Rapid Transport. 

 

I have included the following two presentations on related transport issues in Tasmania by eminent 

professors on passenger transport in Australia:- 

 Professor Graham Currie from Monash University on “Developing Tasmanian Public 

Transport” February 2010 

 Professor John Stanley from the University of Sydney on “Moving People’ November 2011 

 

Thank you for the invitation to submit a submission to your committee and I would be available to brief 

the committee and further explain the submission in detail. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Geoff Lewis 

General Manager 
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